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In English we will be continuing our work on the Goldilocks Project. This week we will be reading Goldilocks and Just the One Bear 
written by Leigh Hodgkinson.  

In Maths we will continue our work on fractions by learning how to recognise and find a quarter and a third of shapes and 
amounts. 

In P.E we will be taking part in a special Taekwondo workshop.   

In music we will be continuing to learn our Fire of London songs. 

 

We will be making a silhouette of buildings in London in our Art lesson. We will be thinking about the outline shapes of significant 
buildings in London. 

 

In RE we will be learning about the Ten Commandments and consider what rules they would make if they were God.  

 

In Science we will be learning about lifecycles and how animals grow and change over time. 

Note 

My Maths homework is set on 10.05.24 – 24.05.24. The homework is based on telling the time (quarter past/to). 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

                           

                             Many thanks 

Mrs S. Chadburn & Mrs N. Turner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


